
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Guardians, 

Every fall, all School Councils give their Superintendent a summary of their 

school/community’s priorities in the event the school will be having a change in 

Principal.  As your School Council, we are asking all parents/caregivers to give us 

feedback regarding what you think the priorities for our school are. The following 

are some examples: 

• true parental engagement including innovative ways to promote a diverse 
School Council 

• support for the highly valued range of unique programs (e.g. Arts, health 
and wellness, student leadership, equity, special education, etc.) 

• community partnerships 

• communication of School Improvement Process, school budget, school 
safety plan and school staffing proposals (elementary) to parents, the 
School Council, and the school community. 

• visible administrator who actively interacts with students and school 
community. 

• support and positive change for special needs students within the school 

including support for implementing Individual Education Plans (IEP) 

You can send us your responses, or you can attend a meeting being held to discuss 

this (include dates, location). If you are interested in helping to prepare the final 

draft of the document, we encourage you to contact us. The final document will 

be available for all parents/caregivers to see (describe location). 

We appreciate your time in responding to this request and value your feedback. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

School Council Chair/Co-chair 

 


